
 

 
 

Superintendent’s Report 
September 7, 2017  

 
1) Attendance 

Here is our attendance breakdown as of Sept. 7, 2017 
 EK  54 

K 136  7th   133   Babb   34 
 1st  161  8th   157  Big Sky  15  
 2nd  167  9th   153  Glendale 17  Total: 2029 
 3rd 169  10th  163  
 4th 162  11th   142 
 5th  148  12th   146  
 6th  133 
  

2) Our orientation speakers were outstanding – we heard very good reviews from both groups for 
Jamie Vollmer and Leroy NotAFraid.  (much of it was about building relationships and 
treating people with respect). 

3) I have been able to visit food service, transportation, maintenance, special education, the 
annex, and all in town schools.  I have had Breakfast at KW, lunch at KW, BMS, BES, and also 
visited BES, Napi, KW during lunch.  For the morning routines, I have been able to see KW, 
BMS, BHS, and BES.  After school traffic duty by BES.  

4) We had one fire east of Napi and we did traffic duty for that as well – everyone pitched in for 
this – thank you to All that helped. 

5) Ee-kah-ki-maht – all positions will be advertised, with two coordinator positions 1 for K-6 and 
1 for 7-12 with a stipend $6,000 for each, 4 other positions at $11.50 this will decrease the 
budget, and at the same time we will enhance it even further with two coordinators. If we find 
this isn’t working or we don’t have enough supervision we may add in the future. 

6) We kicked off Browning High School year by introducing Community members that graduated 
or went to school in Browning, their title and the year they graduated!  I heard many positives 
from this.   

 

 
   

 


